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2814 Verle Ave
Ann Arbor, MI 48108

May 28, 2009
Re: Rezoning of park properties
Dear Jacqueline Beaudry, City Clerk

I am writing to voice my concern regarding the rezoning of the Mary Beth Doyle Park
property adjacent to my property. Currently as park property this fits in with the green
belt initiative that makes Ann Arbor a great place to live. We have wild life that live in
the Park and along the buffer with 1-94 including deer, fox, rabbits, woodcock, and a
great variety of songbirds. Placing additional housing behind Verle Ave would break up
this passage and force some of these animals from their habitats. I have always voted for
every millage request for parks development, maintenance, and acquisition because I
believe in land and park preservation. Please reconsider changing the zoning of Mary
Beth Doyle park property to housing.

Sin

cerely,

Peggy S. Parker



